
18 May 2010

PO Box 12
BALMAIN NSW 2041

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

No one from the former Government, including ministers, ministerial advisers and
officers of the Department of Health and Ageing consulted, negotiated or agreed with
the members of the Generic Medicines Industry Association (GMiA) on any of the
details of the 2007 PBS reforms prior to the announcement of those reforms on 16
November 2006 by the Hon Tony Abbott, MI', Minister for Health and Ageing.

Yours sincerely

Di Ford
Formerly Executive Director
GMiA
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18 May 2010

To whom it may concern,

The Government did not consult, negotiate nor agree on the details of the 2007 PBS reforms as

announced by the then Minister for Health and Ageing on 16 November 2006 with the members of

the Generic Medicines Industry Association (GMiA) prior to the announcement,

Kind regards,

Di Ford

Executive Director from 2001 - 2008
JohnjMontgom<tY

Chairman 2001 - 2007
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